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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware, Oaklands Junior School is running a number of activities during Children’s 

Mental Health Week. 

 

One of the activities we are running on Friday 8th February is a Non-uniform day centred around 

“colours that make you happy”.  Your child can wear colours that represent feelings of happiness 

and they will then be asked to explore the reasons for choosing those particular colours during class 

activities.  We would ask that all non uniform clothing is sensible in nature, particularly for this 

time of year and would request that girls do not wear items such as crop tops.  

 

We will be asking for a voluntary contribution of £1.00 per child to help fund the other activities 

that will be running over the course of next week.  There are still places available for all the 

workshops so please let us know if you would like to attend; another copy of the reply slip is 

attached. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 
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